
 

Sutherland Station improvement work 

From Friday 19 February to Friday 26 February 

What we’re doing 

Sydney Trains is undertaking maintenance work on Platform 2 at Sutherland Station from Friday 19 February to 
Friday 26 February. 

To improve the condition of the station and reduce trips and slips, we will be: 

 Refurbishing Platform 2 coping 

 Installing tactile indicators. 
 
We understand this work will have an impact on you and your neighbours. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 

How this affects you 

Noise 

 These works may create additional noise at night. 

 Work will take place during the following times; 

 Around the clock from 5am Saturday 20 February until 10pm Sunday 21 February. 

 Nightly between 9pm and 5am from Monday 22 February to Friday 26 February. 

 

Traffic and Parking 

 Heavy vehicles will be using Old Princes Highway to access the rail corridor.  

 The car park on the corner of Old Princes Highway and President Avenue will be closed from Friday 
19 February to Monday 22 February. 

 Traffic controllers will be on duty to direct motorists and pedestrians throughout the duration of the works. 

 While we will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor where possible, please be aware that on-street parking 
may be limited near worksites. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

 

Contact us 

For upcoming work 

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 

To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999  
 



 

 
 
 
 

 

To safely store plant and equipment, 
the car park on the corner of Old 

Princes Highway and President Avenue 
will be closed from Friday 19 February 
to Monday 22 February. 

 


